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Consultation Procedure 

 

 

Discussion Paper on Initial Coin Offerings, Virtual Currencies and 

related Service Providers 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF 

CONSULTATION PERIOD 
 

 

 

 

Further to the Discussion Paper on Initial Coin Offerings, Virtual Currencies and related 

Service Providers issued by the MFSA on the 30th November 2017, the Authority advises that 

the period of consultation has been extended to Thursday, 18th January 2018.  

 

Responses to the Discussion Paper and related feedback are to be submitted on 

fintech@mfsa.com.mt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications Unit  
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Date: 8th January 2018 
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